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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00484/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:04 PM on 31 Oct 2018 from Mr Paul Haynes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North And Adjoining Home Farm Banbury Road B4100 Caversfield 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 75 homes, pedestrian and cycle routes, creation of new access point from Charlotte Avenue, provision of open space, play space, allotments, orchard, parking and associated works. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Paul Haynes

	Email:
	

	Address:
	80 Charlotte Avenue, Bicester OX27 8AN



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We are new property owners like most in Phase 2 of Elmsbrook and purchased our house because of the location and because it was one with a lovely view our the back across the cow field to the church, rather than the view consisting of other houses. Whilst it's likely that money will win out on this occasion, I had to submit an objection to these plans. We also wouldn't welcome additional traffic from the through road, in what is currently a nice quiet area.
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